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                      PEABODY CLUBS 
Peabody Clubs will be held this week on January 31st and next week- February 7th.   
 

MANDATORY 3rd GRADE LITERACY COMMITMENT MEETING- THIS WEEK 
If you have a 3rd grade student, there are guidelines from the State of Tennessee concerning promotion 
for this school year.  Please attend the Mandatory 3rd Grade Literacy meeting this week on Wednesday, 
January 31st @ 4:45 p.m. This meeting will provide vital information concerning criteria your child must 
have to be promoted to the 4th grade.     

HONORS PROGRAM-      
Come and celebrate our children for the 2nd Quarter Honors program on Wednesday, January 31st.   
Grades KK-2   8:35 a.m. - 9:35 a.m.  
Grades 3-5   9:45 a.m. - 10:45 a.m. 

 
 

COLLEGE & CAREER DAY 
Volunteers needed!  It’s that time of year again!  Peabody students want to know all about your 
career.  Pease sing-up today to participate and share about your interesting job!  There are three 
available slots.  If you can stay the entire time, please sign-up for the 8:30 a.m.-10:30 a.m. slot.   
 

 
INTERNATIONAL STUDIES PROJECTS- DATE CHANGE 

"Due to the recent inclement weather and school closure, the due date of the International Studies Q3 

Project has been extended. The new due date is Friday, February 23, 2024. 

Students are researching the government and economy of their country for this project. Each project 

includes a writing piece. Any project turned in after February 23, 2024, will be considered late. Ten 

points will be taken off the first day it is late, and another ten points will be removed from the final 

grade if it is late a second day.  Please reach out to your student's teacher or Miss Hill with any questions 

or concerns (hills@scsk12.org)." 

 
        IMPORTANT DATES 

Peabody Clubs       Wednesday, January 31st @ 3:30 p.m.  

mailto:hills@scsk12.org


PEABODY DRESS CODE   

 
         Peabody Elementary has adopted the following uniform dress code for all our students:  
  
Boys            Girls  
Tan, Navy, Black pants or shorts  Tan, Navy, Black pants, shorts, skirts, or 

dresses  
White, light blue, Peabody blue, navy    White, light blue, Peabody blue, navy blue 

dress shirt with collar        blouse with collar   

 

Please remember that shorts/skirts may not be more than 4 inches 

above the knee.  
        

Light jackets, cardigans, sweaters, or vests may be worn; however, they 

must be white, light blue, Peabody blue, navy, black, or gray- WITHOUT 

PRINTS OR LOGOS.  Heavy coats may NOT be worn during the school 

day according to MSCS Policy. NO denim material may be worn. T-shirts 

worn underneath a shirt should be white. Peabody club or spirit T-shirts 

(Purchased from PTA, After School care, or Peabody) can be worn on 

Friday with uniform bottoms.  
 

  

 


